
NEW MEXICO HIGHLANDS UNIVERSITY 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL # 889 

 

New Mexico Highlands University (NMHU) will accept sealed proposals to establish ON-CALL 

CONTRACTS FOR ASPHALT, BITUMEN AND CONCRETE CONSTRUCTION, on or 

before Thursday, October 15, 2009 at 3:00 P.M. local time.  Proposals are to be received by the 

NMHU Purchasing Department.  Proposals received after that time will not be accepted. 

 

NMHU is planning to establish contracts with contractors holding “GA” classification licenses in 

accordance with Section 14-6-6 NMSA, 1978.  NMHU may award to multiple proposers. 

 

Proposers shall comply with the New Mexico Procurement Code and in accordance with Federal, 

State and local laws.  Compliance with wage rates issued by the New Mexico State Labor and 

Industrial Commission will be required for projects exceeding $60,000. 

 

For a copy of the proposal documents contact Michael Saavedra at mjsaavedra@nmhu.edu or 

505-454-3053 or Mary Alice Ortiz at ortiz_m@nmhu.edu or 505-454-3195. 

 

NMHU reserves the right to waive irregularities and/or reject any or all proposals and/or make 

an award(s) in its best interest.   
 


